
 

 

 

                                         
ESCAPE THE MORNING CAR LINE 

 
Join the Fairhope West Elementary School’s FREE Walking School Bus  
 
 

The Walking School Bus (WSB) is a perfect WIN-WIN for you & your child! 
 

• Teachers & adult volunteers provide a safe escort  

• Students arrive at school focused and ready to learn 

• Enjoy a quick & convenient drop off –no waiting in a long line 
• A pattern of daily exercise leads to better academic performance 

 
 

The basics: 
 

• WSB starts on September 1, 2020 & operates the entire school year. 
• Drop off: 7:05-7:20 am on the corner of School St & Fairhope Ave on 

campus of Coastal Alabama Community College 

• Children complete “attendance check in” as soon as they arrive 

• Children play (recess before school) before WSB begins each morning 
• You may walk with your children or use the car line drop off  

• WSB leaves promptly at 7:20 am- students will not be on time for 
breakfast 

• Your child may walk every day or on select days. However, regular 
attendance is preferred 

• We walk on rainy days if there is no lightening-rain gear required 
• A recognition program exists for monthly “high mileage” students 

• Castle Fridays are a special treat enjoyed by our WSB students 

• The WSB is a program of the nonprofit Baldwin County Trailblazers 
in collaboration with FWES and the City of Fairhope. 

 

Questions?  Register by picking up a WSB form at the school office, via 
FWES or WSB website (http://fairhopewalkingschoolbus.weebly.com/). 
Call WSB Director Charlene Lee at 251-402-2795, FWES Coordinator Cathy 
Hudson at 251-422-9013 or e-mail walkingschoolbusfes@gmail.com. Check 
out the Facebook page: Fairhope Schools Walking School Bus.  
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